
Janice Williams
107 Hampton Ave. Apts. 825
Blackville, SC 29817

February 26, 2015

The Honorable Governor Nikki R. Harley
Office of the Governor
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Governor Harley:

I am Senior at South Carolina State University in Orangeburg, SC. My reason for writing
this letter is to ask for assists in killing the bill. I I

Although I have read reports in the newspaper of what is happening at South Carolina
State University that will affect each student. My needs is for the school to get some
additional funds to help the school kill the bill. So each student will have a chance to get
his or her degree.

Thank you for your consideration of my viewpoint on this matter. I believe it is an
important issue that will affect the students at South State University.

Sincerely,
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jwilli29@scsu.edu

II


